Joe Kickel

From: Susan Efroymson <susanefroymson@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 7:35 AM

To: Constance Johnson; Joe Kickel

Subject: My proxy opinions

Regarding our recent discussions, I am open to extending meetings beyond the end of the month, but I'm not sure it should be every week in October. I have particular about Jewish holiday season being extra busy for me, but generally wonder if we want to continue the hard press in general.

Regarding other issues, please keep in mind the general concept that Cleveland Hts should be an easy place to live when considering impacts, financial and physical burden, to the how to of implementation. An easy place to live.

Update. They moved faster than expected this morning. There's a chance I might be there tonight after all. Not sure